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August 1, 2023  
 

Hello Mustangs,                                                    

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year.   

I hope everyone's summer was relaxing and fun. This summer we had some of our 
Mustangs move on to their next adventures and new Mustangs have joined our family.   
Ms. Cherie Leatherwood has joined Meredith as our high school teacher, Mr. Joseph 
Mueller and Ms. Carmen Taylor have joined as our Middle School Teachers, Ms. Luz 
Harvey has joined as our Social Worker, Mr. Nicholas Shalaty and Richard Mueller as 
our new Intervention Technicians.   Please help me welcome them to our community.  
Our August newsletter will be arriving the first week of school please be on the look 
out on social media, our webpage, and your email.    

  

We look forward to seeing everyone August 3rd 9:00am.  

 

Meredith Mustangs R.A.C.E. to Win; we are Respectful—Accountable—
Compassionate and Engaged.  We are excited about the new year and what new 
opportunities await us. 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Service, 
 

Judy Mitchell, M.Ed. 

Principal Mary Meredith K-12  
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